
Dear Jack Steel, 
 
We are in receipt of your letter dated 9th March 2017 in relation to HGV Vehicles on Pickmere Lane, 
Pickmere. 
 
I have communicated to the driver in question that this road has a 7.5 tonne weight restriction 
accept for access and re-iterated to all of our drivers the weight restriction on this road. 
 
There are occasions we make deliveries to addresses on Pickmere Lane and at these times we do 
need access to fulfil our customers deliveries. 
 
Assuring you of our best intentions at all times. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mark 
 
Mark Smith | Branch Manager 

Northwich Buildbase 


